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On 27th December 2023, the school organized a session for all students of class SS1 on Standardized tests like the SAT 

(Scholastic Assessment Test) and other entrance exams necessary for pursuing higher education abroad, Profile 

building for students and right career options etc. The session was conducted by a resource speaker, Ms Shilpy Talwar 

who aimed to provide students with the knowledge to equip them with essential knowledge regarding the standardized 

tests. By understanding the structure, significance, and preparation strategies for exams like the SAT and others, 

students were encouraged to start their preparation early, ensuring a smoother transition to global educational 

opportunities. 

  

The session commenced with an introduction to standardized tests required for admission to universities abroad. It 

highlighted the purpose of these exams in evaluating students' academic abilities, language proficiency, critical 

thinking, and problem-solving skills. 

 

The session underscored the significance of SAT scores in the admission process, explaining how they serve as a 

benchmark for universities to assess a student's preparedness for higher education. Examples of universities that 

consider SAT scores for admissions were shared to highlight its global relevance. Apart from the SAT, an overview of 

other language proficiency tests such as TOEFL and IELTS were discussed. The session emphasized the specific 

universities or programs that require these exams and the roles they play in the admission process. 

 

The session concluded with an interactive Q&A segment, allowing students to seek clarification on any doubts or 

queries related to the discussed exams, preparation techniques, or admission processes.  



 

 

 



 


